
Subject: Village Fireworks Display 
Date: 07/09/2023 20:09 
From: MSA Committee <menheniotsa@gmail.com> 
To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk 
 
Good Evening John 
 
The School association is in the process of planning for this year's 
Fireworks Display that is held annually on the Cricket Pitch. 
 
This is a popular event for our village and community, with the last 
couple of events having drawn over 900 people each time. 
 
As ever the event does rely on support from local businesses and 
organisations to make it a successful event, and so that we can raise as 
much money as possible for our School. 
 
The School association would like to know if the Parish Council would be 
able to support the running of this event this year through providing 
funding towards the First Aid response unit that we are required to have 
at a cost of £195 for the evening? 
 
Your soonest possible response would be greatly appreciated as we are 
due to have a meeting on Monday to discuss our current position with the 
organisation and financial support. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Olivia 
(Chair of Menheniot School Assoc) 
 
 


